Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
HDR, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation, District 5 announces a Project Advisory Group (PAG) meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 9, 2015, 6:00 p.m.

PLACE: Trinity Baptist Church – Fellowship Hall, 3305 E C-468, Wildwood, FL 34785

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation is conducting a study to evaluate the widening of US 301 from County Road (CR) 470 West to State Road (SR) 44, a distance of approximately 8.3 miles in Sumter County. This includes evaluating the need to create a truck route around the City of Coleman to lessen the movement of heavy truck traffic through that community. The purpose of the PAG is to facilitate ongoing community dialogue in the study process and to provide opportunities for the community to assist in developing and evaluating project alternatives.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Jazlyn Heywood at 719 S. Woodland Blvd., MS 501, DeLand, FL 32720, (386)943-5388, jazlyn.heywood@dot.state.fl.us.
Public participation is being solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 2 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jazlyn Heywood at the aforementioned addresses. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
